
To whom it may concern,  

 

I am writing regarding the cell tower that is proposed for Pine Mountain. I have reviewed the 

details of this project and I would like to give you some feedback. 

 

My name is Galit Maki and I am a part time resident of the neighborhood where the tower is to 

be located. I also come to the area for vacation, relaxation and to visit friends and family. It is 

very special and rare to find a residential area with such natural and relatively undisturbed 

beauty. It is very upsetting to imagine a huge cell tower being installed so close to houses and so 

visible throughout the area. It certainly would change the character of the neighborhood. When I 

am there I have found that the reception is adequate and the trade off, in my mind, of destroying 

such a beautiful place for more reception is not worth it. I hope that you will consider denying 

this project and allowing the Pine Mountain area to remain the beautiful place that it is. Thank 

you for your time.  

 

Sincerely. 

 

Galit Maki 

 


